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I’m writing you this email to let you know I oppose HB 2027-01. I support a future pedestrian/ bicycle bridge to
connect the east and west side of the trail system for future generations to come. This bill would essentially
eliminate that possibility. This is a trail that will go on into perpetuity and will be a legacy that will truly make Bend
a great place to live and recreate. Please join me in opposing this bill.
Thanks,
Mitch Riggin…
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